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Achievement Assembly 

Our achievement assembly this week celebrated children who have shown excellent “concentration” this 

week. Well done to the following children:  

Reception: Emily    Year 1: Harry   Year 2: Franky 

Year 3: Ellie           Year 4: Millie   Year 5: Caitlin   Year 6: Ayaan 

 

Celebrating Attendance  

Whole school attendance is currently at 96% 

Well done to Year 6 for best attendance this week at 98%!  

 

Date for Diary  

• Wed 29th Jan – Chinese New Year Menu change  

• February half term 24th to 28th 

 

Breakfast Club Drop Offs 

Can all parents/carers of children in Reception through to Year 4 please ensure children are brought into 

the school building to be checked into breakfast club each morning.  

Children in Year 5 and Year 6 can be dropped off at the main gates, should you be confident your child will 

go directly to breakfast club and be checked in via Mrs Bradford or Mrs Johnson? 

                                                                          

Rights Respecting  

Article 30 - Minority culture, language and religion - Children have the right to use their own 

language, culture and religion - even if these are not shared by most people in the country where 

they live 

 

Small World Play 

Investing in children’s play is one of the most important things we can do to improve health and well-being. 

Our children in Key Stage One have access to outdoor play on our playground every playtime and lunchtime. 

We have already carefully thought about and planned zones for play opportunities for our children. These 

include drawing, bikes, building, climbing etc. We would like to further develop our provision to stimulate 

physical activity and encourage communication and language, and regulation for all. Our aim is to provide all 

our children with positive outdoor experiences. 

 

Can you donate any pre-loved items? 

 

• Any large-scale games – garden large snakes and ladders, jenga etc 

• Any dolls, barbies etc 

• Any small world toys – vehicles, character figures etc 

• Plastic or wooden tea sets  

• Colouring pens 

Please speak to Miss West, Mrs Humprey or Mrs Lister about any contributions you may have. 
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Wed 29th January Menu change (jacket potatoes will be available too) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easyfundraising  

Please sign up to support Portobello Primary School for free on #easyfundraising today to increase our 

chances of winning a £250 donation in their new giveaway! Each new person who joins counts as an entry. 

It’s completely free and this prize would make a big difference to our fundraising, plus once you’ve signed 

up you can raise free donations for us when you shop online with over 8,000 retailers. Sign up here: 

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/portobelloprisch/N7TLLL/c2s/72uMeock/CE997/facebook 

 

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/portobelloprisch/N7TLLL/c2s/72uMeock/CE997/facebook
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